2009 Napa County Watershed Symposium

Call for Exhibitors
 Respond by: Monday, April 27
What?

Exhibit your watershed organization with a table top display at the 2009 Napa County Watershed Symposium.  Organizations will be provided with 6’ tables (table cloths included) on which to display their activities.  Tables will be located inside or on the patio of the Napa Elks Lodge.  Attendees will view exhibits before and after the formal presentations, and during coffee breaks & lunch.  
Which organizations should participate?
The Symposium planning committee has agreed to the following criteria to guide selection of organizations that are invited to participate.  All of the following three criteria must be met:
· The organization works on a non-profit basis to improve the health of creeks and watersheds in Napa County and this work is done for public benefit. 

· The organization performs a public service to improve the health of creeks and watersheds.  For example, the organization restores, monitors, or cleans creeks and watersheds, performs community-based watershed planning or public education on creeks and watersheds, or provides capacity building support to organizations that do these things. The organization may advocate public policy, but it must also perform a public service activity. We request that the exhibit focus on the public service aspects of its mission.
· The organization provides an opportunity for public participation, either by inviting public participation in its meetings or by including the public in restoration, monitoring, clean-up or community-based watershed planning activities.  
Exhibits should highlight public service activities in our watersheds.  There are several reasons why the focus is on public service and not on general activism.  First, a key purpose of both the Napa County RCD and the WICC is to find ways for public and private organizations to cooperate to achieve common goals related to improving watershed health.  The Symposium is intended as one means to pursue this purpose.  Second, the Napa County RCD and the WICC work for and represent the entire community.  It would not be appropriate for either organization to host an event that supports one side of a debate over a public policy question.  

To reserve an exhibit table, contact Frances Knapczyk at frances@naparcd.org or (707) 252-4188 x120 BEFORE April 27TH.  
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